
 

 

Crazy Hat and Socks Mufti Day to support The Great Fete 

Tuesday 27 June 2023 

 

Students are invited to wear crazy socks, mismatched socks along with crazy hair, or 

just crazy hair to support preparations for the Samuel Gilbert Great Fete!  

 

To support the Great Fete, we ask students joining in to donate the following:  

• a Lucky Dip toy or item up to the value of $5, or  

• a gold coin donation.  
 

Lucky Dip items should be appropriate for ages 2 to 12 and unwrapped. Suggested 

items include textas, cards, nail polish, novelties, magnets, stickers, etc.  

Donated items will be used in the Lucky Dip activity at the Great Fete on 20 August 

2023. The gold coin donations will help purchase additional needed items for the Lucky 

Dip.  

Thank you for your support! 

 

 


